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Lincoln News

Lincoln Elementary School, Zeeland Public Schools

Phone 616-748-3350 |/ Attendance 616-748-3360

Parent Information Expo

This event has been rescheduled to Thursday, January 30.

ZKids Registration Dates

ZKids Summer Camp Reigistration will be available online starting January 31 at 6:30am. ZKids
25/26 Before and After School Care Registration will be available online starting March 7 at

6:30am. Spoits fill up quickly so mark your calendars.

Feeding America Mobile Food Pantry

This event has been rescheduled to Tuesday, January 28.

2025/2026 Enroliment is Open

Go to ZPS.org to do your new student enrollment online. Please call the Administration Office

(616.748.3000) or Lincoln’s office (616.748.3350) if you have any questions.

Visitor Information
If you are wanting to enter the school to volunteer, have lunch, attend a classroom party,
etc., you will need to check in with your driver’s license and have passed the 24/25 back

ground check.

Mark Your Calendars

Lincoln’s PTO will be hosting a movie night right here at Lincoln on Friday, February 21. More details

will be coming soon.



